
 

2017 B.C.S.G.A. Pre-Season 

 

The 2017 B.C.S.S.G.A. season will soon be upon us. Information regarding our Association is available on 

our website, www.bcschoolsports.ca. Click on Sports Commissions, choose Golf.  

Important Reminders  

In compliance with the B.C. School Sports registration procedures for spring sports, and to be able to 

compete in our Provincial Tournaments, all teams must:  

1. By March 6th, register with B.C.S.S. indicating your schools intention to participate in golf.  

2. By April 10th, complete the online registration procedures for the B.C. School Sport Player 

Registration form. Late forms will be assessed a $50.00 penalty  

3. The berth allocation for the tournament will be determined by the number of teams, registered on 

April 15, 2017.  

4. A golf team registration form must have a minimum of four players to be considered in the berthing 

formula.  

 

Please make sure that your school is registered on the correct tier. The number of students, in Grade 11 

and 12, as of October 2, 2016, determines the tier in which your school competes. Schools must play in 

the proper tier.  

Mark Figueira will be in contact with all “AAA” Zone Reps to ensure that only eligible teams are 

permitted to compete for berths to the Provincial Tournament.  

Zone Reps: Make sure you have visited the B.C.S.S. STARS: Registration site to ensure that schools, in 

your zone, are registered in the proper tier.  

Stan Kusznieryk has informed the Zone reps of the schools in each tier in their zone.  

Zone events must be finished by May 27th Email entries: May 27th  

Tournament entries must be submitted by email by the above dates or a late fee of $50.00 will be 

assessed.  

Have a great season.  

Yours Sincerely  

Bob Matlock  

Secretary/Treasurer  

B.C.S.G.A. 


